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I would like to emphasize something that is important to me. Why is dance important to children? To dance is to discover a new world of sensory awareness for all ages! I like to refer not only to the movement of the body, but also the internal awareness of movement. I like dance to become “magic”; a magical state of being, “imagination”. Although learning dance contains a lot of imitation of the teachers and other students, it also involves self- discovery within each dancer. Dance also builds body awareness, concentration and focus, awareness of and respect for others, cognitive learning, self esteem and values.  


I am very glad that you chose to use dance as an outlet for your child to grow! It will be such a great part of their lives forever! Please take the time with your child dancer no matter what the age to ask “what was your favorite part of class today?” or “what did you learn new today?” I am pleased to report that dancers are doing a great job learning their holiday routines. I hope the music has started to put you in the holiday spirit.  


In this year of the Pandemic, our MSSOD holiday season will be very different.  We have always spent this time doing our community service – performing for the residents in local nursing homes and producing a Benefit Performance to raise money for our local hospice, Journey Home.  Due to COVID-19 this is impossible this year.  It is not safe nor permissible to do so.  Stay tuned for Holiday plans for 2020.


I’m so looking forward to a new year.


  


Marilyn
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Thanksgiving Break


We will be closed from Wednesday, November 25th through Sunday, November 29th.  We will re-open on Monday, November 30th.


•	Add a highlight from your family’s life





•	Add a highlight from your family’s life





•	Add a highlight from your family’s life





The staff at MSSOD would like to take this opportunity 


to wish everyone a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Since November is a time of gratitude and thankfulness we cannot help but send our gratitude to you for being part of the MSSOD family. 
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NEWS ,NEWS ,NEWS


In effort to better communicate with parents I have introduced Mailbox Folders for all dancers.


Parents - please stop in the studio and check your dancer's mailbox folder routinely for future updates. The plastic containers with the folders will be located in the waiting area.
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"Like" us on Facebook - Marilyn Schneider School of Dance 
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GETTING TO KNOW MSSOD FACULTY





Kim Persica has been a part of MSSOD for over 30 years.  She has been a student, assistant, a member of my first Company, a national competition winner, a teacher and a Company Director.  Currently, Kim teaches Ballet, Music Theater, Jazz and is the Director of our House Company Dancers.  Her favorite area of dance is Ballet and Tremaine is her favorite workshop.  Her goal for this year is to pull her House team to the next level in jazz and tap and prepare them for future company years.  When Kim is not teaching dance, she might be found teaching 2nd grade at School #33, enjoying fun times with Adriana or shopping (her favorite pastime).  





DMA WORKSHOP





Marlene Merritt is contacting faculty to host Zoom Workshops in late January or early February.  More details will follow.
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Disney 2021?





I will be hosting a zoom meeting on Sunday November 1st at 7pm to determine interest in a Disney Performance in 2021.  If there is enough interest I will contact Disney to begin planning this event. 
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You’ve been spotted!


The MSSOD staff will be jotting down the license plate numbers that have the MSSOD decal on their car window. Once a month beginning in December, one name will be drawn to win a $10 off tuition. Order your decal now at the studio for $10.00. 
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Recital Permission Slips


Recital Permission slips will be handed out in November. Forms and deposits are due December 1st.  Costumes will be ordered during Christmas break.  There will be a late fee of $10 per costumes for any registration forms not returned by December 1st.





Tis the Season to get into the spirit.
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Holiday Season Schedule 


The studio is closed 12/20/20-1/2/21.  


We re-open 1/4/21.


 We wish everyone a wonderful Holiday season.











Academic Achievement Award


The studio is proud to recognize not only outstanding achievements in dance but also in academics. Turn in a copy of your child’s report card each marking period and based on your child’s grades, they will be eligible for these awards come June.








     





COSTUME DEPOSITS


By December 1st costume deposits for our annual June Recital will be due.  Planning for Recital is much like planning a wedding, but for hundreds of bridesmaids and groomsmen.  Costume orders must be placed early to guarantee on time delivery.  When you pay your costume deposit we ask that you also fill out the Recital form (one for each number) found in your mailbox.  Without this form I cannot guarantee your dancer's name will appear in our program as these slips are used to set up our program.





Dancer of the Year 


Any student interested in being considered as our 2021 dancer of the year is required to write an essay explaining why you are interested in this honor. All essays are due November 1st. 








Election Day & 


Veteran’s Day 


the studio will be OPEN.
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LOOKING FOR CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR DANCERS?


Go to www.notjustdanceonline.com and go under team page.  Find Marilyn Schneider School of Dance and you will find a wonderful display of studio dance attire.








FUNDRAISER UPDATES


Niagara Chocolate sale money due November 12th.                                       Orders arrive December 8th.





Enjoy the City Book money is due Nov. 30th.


 


Holiday wreath orders and money due Nov. 6th.





Tastefully Simple will be our November fundraiser.  This is always a popular one.  Thank you Patty Bardeen.
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Studio Christmas Parties will be celebrated Dec 14-19. Punch will be provided.  Please bring treats to share.
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REMINDER


Dancers need to come to class dressed appropriately. Students need to attend class dressed in leotards, tights, dance shorts and or Capri’s and hair up for girls. For boys, plain T-shirts with shorts or sweat pants. All dancers need to wear appropriate shoes. Please do not send your child to class in street clothes. Please be sure that you don’t wear your dance shoes outside. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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NOVEMBER FOOD DRIVE





This November I am resurrecting a Community Service event we used to have here at MSSOD.  We will have a food drive called “Hungry for Dance” which will take place the week of November 16-21.  We are asking our dance families to bring canned goods or non-perishable items that week which we will donate to the Greece Food Pantry and to St. Francis of Assisi Food Pantry at Mother of Sorrows Church.  I will have my MSSOD Company Dancers do the deliveries.  It will be one way we can give back to our community this year.
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WE ASK FOR YOUR HELP IN KEEPING THE STUDIO CLEAN. PLEASE NO EATING, AND ONLY WATER IS ALLOWED IN THE DANCE AREA.











FACEBOOK


Join us on Facebook at Marilyn Schneider School of Dance. We will have a lot of updates and contests posted on Facebook. Invite your friends and family to join, so they know what is going on in the dance world.








RECYCLE


I have found a lot of water bottles left behind at night. Please be sure to EMPTY the water bottles and put them in the recycle bin in the lobby.











Weather - in the event of closing due to a winter storm, we follow the Greece Central School District.  When they are closed, or cancel after school activities, we will also close.  If we are closed, you are welcome to make up any missed lesson. 











I have a Marilyn Schneider School of Dance Facebook page.  Please "like" it as all updates will be posted there.


We also have a private group page – MSSOD for current dance families.





Girl Scout Dance Badge





MSSOD offers a onetime class that meets the requirements for the Girl Scout Dance Badge.  Your troupe will learn fun warm-ups, perform steps from new dances and make a dance of their very own.  The program lasts 1 1/2 hours.  Girls can wear dancewear or loose fitting clothing, bare feet or socks. 


Please tell your leader to schedule a class.  Minimum number of participants is 6.  You can combine with other troupes.  Cost is $5.00 per child.  Call 227-1111 or email mecaccamise@gmail.com.
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